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Recorder Concert at St Margaret’s Church, 
Arcadia 

On Saturday 10th October 2020, the Magnetic Island U3A Recorder Group, joined by 
members of the North Queensland Recorder Society will present a small concert of 
light music. 

This is a free concert, open to all. It will begin at 4pm and will take place under the 
covered area immediately outside the church. 

The combined group is expected to number some 14 musicians and they play different 
types of recorders: soprano, alto, tenor and bass. Together they make a rich sound. 

Seven short pieces will be presented, ranging from two South American folk dances 
through a couple of ever-popular airs from Handel's Water Music, the Scottish folk 
tune "Wild Mountain Thyme", a song made famous by Judy Garland: "Over the 
Rainbow" and to finish off, Purcell's well-loved Trumpet Tune. 
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Programme

The concert will start at 4pm. Townsville players will come over on the 2.15 
pm ferry. Una Glavin will organise to meet them when they arrive and transport 
them with the help of some friends to St Margaret's church where for rehearsal. 
Una sends a big thank you to all players who have opted to come over and join 
our small island recorder group, who are looking forward so much to 
welcoming the visitors and playing together in the performance! 
  
Rehearsal. 3.15 pm to 3.45 pm 
Concert. 4pm – 4.30pm 
Afternoon tea. 4.30pm to 5 pm. 
Church service.5pm and finish at about 6pm.  All welcome. 
Dinner 6pm. 

NOTE: Ferry Service – Depart Magnetic Island 6.40pm, 8pm. 
If you prefer not to stay for dinner, Liz McDine will arrange to take you to the 
ferry in time to catch the 6.40pm ferry. 
  
Numbers for Dinner. NEED to KNOW. Could you please let Janet Askern 
(0417 787 220 askerns@bigpond.com) know how many will be attending the 
dinner at 6pm? This includes spouses/partners, and children etc.  Una is 
wanting to make a booking at the Arcadian Hotel ASAP and is not prepared to 
book without exact numbers.  There is a lot of action happening on Maggie 
Island these days and places are booked out very quickly. Could you please let 
Janet know all names dining ASAP (0417 787 220 askerns@bigpond.com).
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